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Welcome to our September and October newsletter....
2 months this time due to holidays.

Escrick Heritage Group Meeting = =
Wednesday 6th September, 7.30pm. VTE R}@ S
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Come along to hear about

‘The Chocolatiers of York’
by Karen Adams.
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CRISP WAFERS
IN CHOCOLATE
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Escrick Heritage Group Meeting
Wednesday 4th October 7.30pm.

Come along to hear about ‘The potted history of 5 local Churches’

Riccall Skipwith Wheldrake Sutton Upon Stillingfleet
Derwent
As usual, all very welcome.

Members free. Visitors/Guests £4 and refreshments will be served

The new Escrick Heritage 2023/2024 membership year starts on 1st September

cost just £15.




Heritage Hub. Monday 11th September

Call in for tea, cake and a chat between 1pm and 4pm.
There will be no Heritage Hub in October.

Hoots Café. Tuesday’s 19th September
and 17th October. 9.30am to 12 noon

Absolutely everyone very welcome to come along for tea/coffee and cakes.
Adults £3, children 50p. (Free refills).
We look forward to seeing you.

National Poetry Day
Thursday Sth October, 2023 7.30pm
The Theme is REFUGE

The Heritage Poetry group is holding an evening celebrating poetry, the spoken word
and music. This is our opportunity to participate in the national celebration of voices in
poetry, the spoken word and music.

Everyone welcome whether you are sharing your love of poetry, singing or want
to enjoy listening. We may even have cake and a glass of wine.

Please contact Marion 01904 720235 if you need more information and want to

participate.

Traditional Harvest Festival and Bring and Share supper
Friday 6th October 7.30pm

Come along to enjoy traditional Harvest hymns and readings followed by ‘Bring & Share’ supper.

Poppies...

The poppy display will be up from Tuesday 31st October to Sunday 19th November. Please do call
in to see the spectacular display.

District Nursing in and around Escrick

In April next year Kay Ford will be coming to talk to us about ‘District Nursing through the years’
and she would very much like to hear about your memories and any information you have. If you
are happy to share please could you get in touch with Caroline at:
escrickchurch@gmail.com
and she will put you in touch with Kay.
Thank You

From the Community
Archive Potato Harvest 1933....
Mount Farm

We look forward to seeing
everyone soon....
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